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Dear Prospective Applicants, 

Thank you for your interest in our vacancy. We are delighted that you are considering applying for the 

position of Headteacher at our caring, aspirational and high achieving school.   

We have a strong, supportive and experienced Governing Body who are looking forward to working 

alongside our new Headteacher to build on its strengths and to take it forward into a new chapter. 

Our staff are fully committed to ensuring all of our children succeed educationally, develop independently 

as individuals and flourish as young people. Our experienced and committed teaching team, both as 

teachers and support staff, are looking forward to being further inspired by forward-thinking, accessible 

and determined leadership. 

We provide a rich curriculum alongside a range of extra-curricular activities that ensure our children leave 

as well rounded, well-educated young people.  As a Governing Body, we would like to see our new 

Headteacher continue to develop our curriculum, further develop pedagogy and support the staff to 

continue to deliver an excellent education. 

COVID secure visits to the school are warmly welcomed and encouraged, and a number of dates are 

available on the school website.  Please contact the school’s Business Manager, Jayne Power, on 01925 

445391 or email StPhilips_Primary_business@warrington.gov.uk 

The full application pack, including the required Diocesan application form, is available from the school 

website using this link:  https://stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/about-us/vacancies/ 

We look forward to reading your completed application that should be sent to 

recruitment@warrington.gov.uk with “HT St Philips” in the subject field. CVs will not be accepted. 

If you would like an informal chat about the post please contact the school’s Local Authority adviser for the 

via the LA Advisory Team : ladams@warrington.gov.uk. 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Kate Strickland-Wright 

Chair of Governors 
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